
Lead and Copper Rule Revision: 

Fort Bend County Municipal Utility District No. 116 has completed the Lead & Copper 
Inventory as required by the EPA. Through records research and field investigation of the 
distribution system, it has been determined that the system has no lead service lines or 
galvanized requiring replacement service lines.  If you would like a copy of the Lead & 
Copper Inventory, please submit your request to for116@txdistricts.info. 
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